
Dear New Families, 
  
Welcome to Fourth Grade! 

  
I am looking forward to an exciting year ahead! I hope you are enjoying some 
summer reading and are filling in your Bingo Boards. (These were given to you 
on the last day of school in a folder). Also, take some time to practice your 
multiplication/division facts too, as this will prepare you for the upcoming fourth 
grade math curriculum. As you already know, you will be learning all about our 
great state of New Hampshire. If you do any traveling in NH throughout the rest 
of the summer, don’t forget to take pictures and grab some brochures for future 
NH projects! 
  
The stores are full of new school supplies, so I thought you might want to stock 
up early. I have listed a few items that would be helpful as your child starts the 
new year. 
  
One 1” 3 ring binder 

#2 pencils and erasers 

1 spiral notebook (no more than 100 pages) 

Dry erase markers (blue work best) 

Clorox wipes 

Soft tissues 

  
Optional Items 

Pencil sharpener (if it KEEPS the shavings this works best) 

crayons 

colored pencils 

markers 

scissors 

glue stick 

  
  
Thank you so much! I can’t wait to meet everyone and start a year filled with 
awesome adventures and lots of exciting projects! 
  
Mrs. Howe 

 


